
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

6. CHARACTER HOUSING MAINTENANCE GRANTS 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Neighbourhood Planner with the applications for Character 

House Maintenance Grants for properties located within the Fendalton/Waimairi ward.   
 
 The Board decided that all three applications be forwarded to the Character Housing Grants Panel for 

consideration of a grant. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


